
   
 NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT 
 
 ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
 THE TRI-CITY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Tri-City 
Healthcare District (District) will be considering the appointment of a new Board 
Member to represent Zone 5 of the District. 
 
 The Board of Directors will consider the appointment of the new director at a 
Special Meeting of the Board scheduled for 2:00 p.m. on February 25, 2022.  
 

Persons interested in being appointed must submit an application by letter to Tri-
City Healthcare District, 4002 Vista Way Oceanside, California 92056.  Attention:  Teri 
Donnellan, Executive Assistant, no later than 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 17, 2022.  

 
Applicants must state their qualifications and reasons for wanting to serve on the 

Board. 
 
 All applicants must be registered voters residing within the boundaries of 
Zone 5 which encompasses areas of Carlsbad, Oceanside and Vista, starting at the coast 
and moving eastward along the Highway 78 corridor.  Please contact the San Diego 
County Registrar of Voters for more details of the actual boundary location. 
 
 Applicants must file a Fair Political Practices Act Disclosure Statement in 
accordance with the provisions of that Act and implementing regulations of the Fair 
Political Practices Commission.  The Disclosure Statement must be filed at the District 
office prior to the appointment. 
 
 In accordance with Government Code section 1780(d) (1), this notice shall be 
posted in at least three conspicuous places within the District.  In addition, this notice will 
be posted on the District website and published in a local newspaper. 
 
 Persons desiring additional information should contact Teri Donnellan, Executive 
Assistant, at (760) 940-3348. 
 
Dated: January 31, 2022 
 
      ______________________________ 
          Rocky Chavez, Board Chairperson 
          Tri-City Healthcare District 

Rocky J Chavez (Jan 28, 2022 15:08 PST)
Rocky J Chavez
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